M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Karen Byrd


Jesse Parks



Julia Piles



Tiffany Schussler

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 13, 2021
RE:
Contract - Ryle High School with Great American Ball Park
for Senior Dinner Dance on January 22, 2022

For the board to approve the Contract with Ryle
High School and Great American Ball Park for Senior Dinner
Dance on January 22, 2022.  There is no cost
to the District.
I recommend the board approve the agreement with 
Great American Ball Park, as presented.

